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May 2022 

May Events 

 

5th    Spaghetti Supper & Toy Bingo 

5th    Plant Delivery 

6th    Tropical Dress Up Day 

13th    Redneck Dress Up Day 

20th    Dress Like a Teacher Day 

23rd    No School 

27th    Tie Dye Dress Up Day 

30th    No School 

31st    Panther Pride Day 

The SCC plant fundraiser brought in $577! Thank 

you to everyone who ordered. Sellers will be picking 

up their orders on Thursday, May 5th. 



Students of the Month for April 2022 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
K-2:  For the progress she has made in reading and writing this 
month. She is always willing to help others and works hard at 
all that she does. Great job!   

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Grades 3-5:  For  his positive attitude and determination. He 
tries new things with an open mind and doesn’t give up when 
things get hard. Thank you for making us all laugh! Great job!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Grades 6-9:  Logan for doing an awesome job as a  
mentor!!  You were very involved with your mentee in the 
activities and were an awesome role model.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Grades 10-12:  Cole for getting ahead in his online class.  

“Success and Achievement for Every Student.” 

SCC Spotlight 

May’s School Community Council (SCC)  
Spotlight features Julie Guest. Julie has been a 
member of the SCC since 2021. She has three 
children attending Pangman School: Sydney, 
Sarah, and Sophie. She loves to bake and read.  
 
We interviewed Julie to learn more about her 
and Pangman’s SCC.  
 
Pangman School: Julie, what made you  
decide to become a member of the SCC?  
Julie: Involvement in the community that  
directly affects my family.  

Pangman School: How would you describe the 
purpose of the SCC?  
Julie: Parent/community involvement that can 
broaden experiences and opportunities for the 
children of Pangman school.  
 
Pangman School: What can you tell us about 
the upcoming Toy Bingo?  
Julie: There are lots of exciting prizes for  
everyone to win!  
 
Pangman School: Why is the SCC so  
important for our school?  
Julie: It gives an opportunity for outside  
feedback.  
 
Pangman School: Thank you for taking the time 
to let us interview you. Good luck on all of the 
exciting projects that the SCC has planned.  
Julie: You’re welcome!  



Sr. 

Junior 

Thank you to everyone who supported the 

2022 Grad bottle drive. The graduates 

worked hard collecting and sorting the  

donations and raised close to $2500! This 

money will be used toward expenses such 

as invitations, decorations, and  

the grad supper. 



On April 26th our mentors and mentees had the opportunity to meet. Groups  

introduced themselves, participated in a colouring activity together, and made up their 

own handshake. We are excited that this program is back and look forward to many  

activities together. Following the mentorship activities the older students did a photo 

scavenger hunt around Pangman and the younger students did an Easter egg hunt. 

Congratulations to  

Richard Metke who won the  

Easter egg hunt contest  

from the  

April newsletter! 





Plant Delivery 


